

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 26 MARCH 2021









THE GROOVE

The Groove & THAC FM returns!

It was fantastic to see the return of our lunchtime performance sessions recently!

Our former 'HUB' concerts have now been re-launched as 'THE GROOVE', and have also been combined with THAC FM, our live DJ session. Once a fortnight, 'THE GROOVE & THAC FM' provides students an opportunity to perform in a relaxed environment whilst others enjoy their lunch in the playground.

For THAC FM, select Year 12 students MC the event, spinning popular tunes for students and providing updates about College events and important notices. It was a great atmosphere with the audience providing great support and motivation to the performers.

We were also excited to reveal an amazing banner for the event, (seen in the pictures), created and designed by our former art teacher, Mr Jules Brattoni.

Elliana C, Rashmi L and Mouna S all performed a song, and Sacha G and Jeremy E MC'd the event. Thanks to all those students and Mr Schrack for his assistance. We look forward to the next one in Week 10.

If you are interested in performing please speak to Mr Mark or one of the Music teachers.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles